IMPORTANT
CHANGES

Upcoming Changes for the November 5, 2024 General Election:

Due to the most recent Legislative changes, where you go to vote on Election Day has changed!
Precinct 1 will go to Immaculate Conception Catholic Church to cast their vote on Election Day
Precinct 2 will go to the Bailey County Coliseum to cast their vote on Election Day

Precinct 3 will go to the Muleshoe Independent School District Administration Building to cast their vote
on Election Day

Precinct 4 will go to the Bailey County Courthouse to cast their vote on Election Day

If you are not sure which precinct, you are in, please contact either the Bailey County Clerk’s Office or
the Tax Assessor’s Office to get the correct precinct information prior to Election Day.

Bailey County Clerk’s Office can be contacted at (806) 272-3044 and the Tax Assessor’s Office can be
contacted at (806) 272-3022.

We are doing the best we can to ensure that all of our voters are up to date with the recent changes!



